
 

The Coxhoe Bag! 

 

We want to create a reusable canvas bag with a design 
similar to the Sedgefield bag pictured on the right, but 
obviously ours would feature pictures of Coxhoe, not 
Sedgefield. We believe these would be appealing to 
parents and the wider community and they will be on sale 
later this school year. This half term holiday we challenge 
you to draw a picture of a feature of Coxhoe that could 
appear on the bag. We’d love to have a picture of the 
school, pictures of churches, one of the Coxhoe signs, the 
big wheel, the railway gates, maybe even the Miners’ 
Banner. Or anything else you can think of!  
 
Pictures should be line drawn, not coloured in, in pencil or black pen please.  
They should be named either on the back or sufficiently away from the drawing so we can 
crop as needed. We have lollies for everyone who takes part, prizes for the best drawings 
and the very best will appear on the bag! Children currently in the school can take part, as 
can older siblings and even parents if they wish.  
 
Many thanks for all your support with this and with all we do. We are looking forward to 
seeing your amazing pictures.  
 
Any questions, please contact friendsofcoxhoeps@gmail.com 
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